
From:Planning.Help
Sent:Tue, 29 Dec 2015 08:39:26 +0000
To:Rand, Chris;planning.technical
Subject:FW: Proposed Great Wilsey Park Development

 

From: Chris Blyth 
Sent: 24 December 2015 08:06
To: Planning.Help
Subject: Proposed Great Wilsey Park Development

 

Dear Sir or Madam

 

Great Wilsey Park Development

 

I wish to register my concerns regarding the proposed development on the grounds that:-

 

1)      The road infrastructure is inadequate to cater for such a large influx of vehicles which would 
emanate from so many properties. The second proposed access would create additional 
unwanted traffic in the residential areas of Millfield Way and Chalkstone Way.

2)      There is already a shortage of health facilities in Haverhill. Such a large development would add 
to the existing difficulties in obtaining GP appointments.

3)      There are insufficient schools to cater for  a large influx of children

4)      The development would cause significant damage to an existing bucolic rural corridor between 
town and country.

5)      The development would cause harm to wildlife and the environment.

 

Yours faithfully

 



Christine Blyth (Mrs)

129 Ruffles Road

Haverhill

Suffolk
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